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Dear Little Schoolhouse Families, 
 
Thank you for registering at the Little Schoolhouse, we look forward to welcoming you in the 
fall! To set up tuition payments and registration fees through our online payment system, 
TUIO, please follow these links: 
 

1. Kindergarten Registration Fee:  
https://app.tuiopay.com//registration/keb640c 

2. Preschool Registration Fee and Monthly Tuition:  
https://app.tuiopay.com//registration/xab18ab 

 
You will be prompted to set up a login & password with your email and to fill out a form with 
your and your child's name.  Once your TUIO registration has been accepted you will receive 
an email from me (office@thelittleschoolhouse.ca).   
 
If you require any assistance, please contact Kristyn at  office@thelittleschoolhouse.ca 
 
Please have your profile and payments set up by August 22, 2025. 
 
Please don't hesitate to reach out with any questions you might have. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kristyn Schmidt 
Office Manager 
office@thelittleschoolhouse.ca 
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